
INTERESTED IN EXPLORING MARINE SCIENCE 
THROUGH THE NEXT GENERATION SCIENCE 

STANDARDS (NGSS)? 

The 2019 Middle School Marine Science (MS)2 Summer Workshop is now 
accepting registrations from middle school earth and life science teachers. 
Teachers will be introduced to 1-week ready-to-use classroom modules 
created by Georgia Tech with support from the National Science Foundation 
and the ECOGIG project.

•	 When: July 14-17, 2019
•	 Where: Marine Institute at Sapelo Island
•	 Professional Learning Units (PLUs): 3 PLUs
•	 Stipend: $250
•	 What: Participate in hands-on learning exercises, 

discussions with marine scientists, and other 
activities. Instructors include Dr. Frank Stewart 
(Georgia Tech School of Biological Sciences), and 
Sabrina Grossman and Jayma Koval (Center for Education Integrating 
Science, Mathematics and Computing (CEISMC)). 

•	 Learn More & Apply: 
		  https://sites.google.com/view/ms2summer2019

Enrollment is limited to 16 teachers

If you are interested in more information or have any questions, email Sabrina 
Grossman (Sabrina.grossman@ceismc.gatech.edu).
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